PWC-C 6-2025

From: Niagara Region Website

To: Clerks

Subject: Online Form - Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council
Date: April 4, 2025 1:16:13 PM

Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To". (if resident
entered their email address)

Name
Jeffrey Loucks

Address

City
Thorold

Postal

Phone

Email

standing committee
Public Works Committee

Presentation Topic
Community Safety Zones - Automated Speed Enforcement Cameras

Presentation includes slides

No

Previously presented topic

No



PWC-C 6-2025

Presentation Details

Banning Automated Speed Enforcement (ASE) Cameras Vision Zero - Is a
good program that derives its benefits from road reconstruction and
education. The goal is to reduce collisions, injuries and fatalities. ASE
Cameras are problematic and should be banned for these three reasons. 1)
They are not placed in areas where the reduce collisions, injuries and
fatalities. They are placed where fines are doubled. 2) They use unfair trials
to indiscriminately target vehicle owners and not drivers. 3) They violate
charter rights and have dubious justice system practices which brings the
administration of justice into disrepute.

Video Consent
Yes





